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UPCHARGES APPLY FOR LARGER SIZES

ORDER BY
SEPTEMBER

30
CITY OF LAYTON

1920-2020 LAYTON CITY CENTENNIAL

$18.75 NEXT LEVEL
MENS TRIBLEND
CREW
Available in 4 other
colors.

$17.00 LADIES
TRIBLEND CREW
Available in 4 other
colors.

$26.00 UNISEX
TRIBLEND
LONG-SLEEVE
HOODY
Available in 3 other
colors.

$31.50 Russell Athletic
Fleece Pullover
Hoodie
Available in 3 other
colors.

$25.50 Russell Athletic
Fleece Crew
Sweatshirt
Available in 2 other
colors.

$15.25 NEXT LEVEL
MENS TRIBLEND
CREW
Available in 3 other
colors.

$13.25 LADIES
TRIBLEND CREW
Available in 3 other
colors.

$22.50 UNISEX
TRIBLEND
LONG-SLEEVE
HOODY
Available in 3 other
colors.

$27.75 Russell Athletic
Fleece Pullover
Hoodie
Available in 3 other
colors.

$22.00 Russell Athletic
Fleece Crew
Sweatshirt
Available in 2 other
colors.
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CITY OF LAYTON

1920-2020 LAYTON CITY CENTENNIAL

$34.50 Holloway Defer
Polo
Available in 1 other
color.

$34.50 Holloway Ladies'
Defer Polo
Available in 1 other
color.

$30.50 BSN SPORTS
PREMIER 1/4 ZIP
Available in 3 other
colors.

$30.50 BSN SPORTS
WMNS PREMIER
1/4 ZIP
Available in 1 other
color.

$19.50 Nike Campus
Cap
Available in 1 other
color.

$34.50 Holloway Defer
Polo
Available in 2 other
colors.

$34.50 Holloway Ladies'
Defer Polo
Available in 2 other
colors.

$30.50 BSN SPORTS
PREMIER 1/4 ZIP
Available in 3 other
colors.

$30.50 BSN SPORTS
WMNS PREMIER
1/4 ZIP
Available in 1 other
color.

$19.50 Nike Campus
Cap
Available in 1 other
color.
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ORDER BY
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30
CITY OF LAYTON

1920-2020 LAYTON CITY CENTENNIAL

$22.50 MENS TRIBLEND
LONG-SLEEVE
CREW
Available in 3 other
colors.

$27.25 Nike Legend
Short Sleeve T-
Shirt
Available in 3 other
colors.

$27.25 Nike Women's
Legend S/S Tee
Available in 3 other
colors.

$30.75 Nike Legend
Long Sleeve T-
Shirt
Available in 3 other
colors.

$30.75 Nike Women's
Legend L/S Tee
Available in 3 other
colors.

$22.50 MENS TRIBLEND
LONG-SLEEVE
CREW
Available in 3 other
colors.

$27.25 Nike Legend
Short Sleeve T-
Shirt
Available in 3 other
colors.

$27.25 Nike Women's
Legend S/S Tee
Available in 3 other
colors.

$30.75 Nike Legend
Long Sleeve T-
Shirt
Available in 3 other
colors.

$30.75 Nike Women's
Legend L/S Tee
Available in 3 other
colors.
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1920-2020 LAYTON CITY CENTENNIAL

$53.75 Port Authority
Torrent
Waterproof
Jacket
Available in 3 other
colors.

$53.75 LADIES
TORRENT
WATERPROOF
JACKET
Available in 3 other
colors.

$41.00 Nike Club Fleece
Hoody
Available in 1 other
color.

$41.00 Nike Women's
Club Pullover
Fleece Hoodie
Available in 2 other
colors.

$13.50 Port Authority
Snapback
Trucker Cap
Available in 10
other colors.

$53.75 Port Authority
Torrent
Waterproof
Jacket
Available in 3 other
colors.

$53.75 LADIES
TORRENT
WATERPROOF
JACKET
Available in 3 other
colors.

$41.00 Nike Club Fleece
Hoody
Available in 1 other
color.

$41.00 Nike Women's
Club Pullover
Fleece Hoodie
Available in 2 other
colors.

$13.75 KNIT CUFF
BEANIE
Available in 2 other
colors.
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CITY OF LAYTON

1920-2020 LAYTON CITY CENTENNIAL

$16.00 YOUTH
TRIBLEND CREW
Available in 3 other
colors.

$26.75 Russell Athletic
Youth Fleece
Pullover Hoodie
Available in 3 other
colors.

$16.75 INFANT
PREMIUM
JERSEY
BODYSUIT
Available in 2 other
colors.

$20.50 UNISEX
TRIBLEND 3/4-
SLEEVE RAGLAN

$22.25 Gildan Stadium
Fleece Blanket
Available in 1 other
color.

$16.00 YOUTH
TRIBLEND CREW
Available in 3 other
colors.

$41.00 Nike Club Fleece
Hoody
Available in 2 other
colors.

$27.25 Nike Legend
Short Sleeve T-
Shirt
Available in 3 other
colors.

$30.75 Nike Legend
Long Sleeve T-
Shirt
Available in 3 other
colors.

$43.75 Port Authority
Core Soft Shell
Jacket
Available in 5 other
colors.
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